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Master Plan Steering Committee Meeting   

4 P.M. Wednesday 

November 23, 2021 

 

MINUTES 

Members Present:  Carol Bush, Sue Wingate, and Gary Qua 

Staff Consultants Present:  Carol Ogilvie and Ivy Vann 

I. Review of Draft Plan 

The Committee reviewed the latest draft Plan page by page, noting edits and corrections.  
The edits were largely clerical, along with suggestions to improve some of the visuals 
included in the Plan.   

The Committee then discussed mapping options for the Plan.  Gary stated that the 
Planning Board would need a written estimate of the mapping costs provided verbally to 
Carol O. by CAI.  She will reach out and get that information.  At this point, the only map 
that Ivy and Carol are certain will need to be updated is the Existing Land Use; other 
maps, such as natural resources, may be still current and usable. 

A member of the public (not a Tuftonboro resident) was in attendance and had questions 
about the Plan and the process.  Gary explained the purpose and goals of this update and 
Ivy spoke to the process and the results of the surveys. 

II. Next Meeting  

To Be Determined 

 

There being no further business, Gary adjourned the meeting at 5:00 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Ogilvie 

 

Approved 12-15-21 


